Portable/Inflatable
Swimming Pools

BUILDING PERMITS ARE REQUIRED!

Prior to purchasing and installing your portable/inflatable swimming pool,
please review the “Residential Swimming Pool Requirements Guide” that
outlines South Whitehall Township’s codes regarding pools.

A permit is required for all swimming pool “structures” that measure more than 24”
deep whether in the ground, partially in the ground, or on the ground. This includes
hot tubs and spas. This also applies to pools with or without filtering equipment that
meet the depth requirement. An electrical permit is required for all pools equipped
with motors, lights, filtering equipment, etc., regardless of dimension. All pool
structures that measure more than 24” deep are also subject to the barrier
requirement of Appendix G of the International Residential Code.

WHEN IN DOUBT, CONTACT THE SOUTH WHITEHALL RESIDENTIAL BUILDING INSPECTOR




